Welcome to Carver School and Mrs. Potts’ 3rd grade

Dear Parents and Guardians,






8-18-14
I enjoyed meeting with you today at orientation.  I welcome you to a new school year.  I look forward to getting to know all of you this year and working with your children.  This week we will learn third grade routines, make new friends, and reconnect with old friends.  We will also have our first Carver Community Meeting of the year on Friday.
Our homework routines start tomorrow.  All assignments will be written in student agendas as well as on our website.  Please check student agendas daily and initial the bottom of the day.  This lets me know that you are aware of the homework.  Also feel free to use the agenda as a place to write me a note.  I check agendas daily in the mornings.  

RAH (Read At Home) calendars go home at the beginning of each month.  Please have your child read 15 minutes (or more) at least 5 days each week and record this reading on their September reading calendar.  The goal is 300 minutes each month and read 20 days of the month.  Please add up the minutes at the end of the month and have the calendar signed.  Completed and signed calendars will be counted towards our monthly RAH goals.  We will start the calendars in September.
We will continue to study spelling through LEAD 21.  There will not be a test every Friday.  Tests are every fifth day of instruction.  I will let the students know when the test is coming several days ahead of time.  Please check their agendas.
Also a reminder of our new behavior reward program – “Day 5 Fun”.  Students are rewarded with “fun time” for 20 minutes each day 5 of our LEAD 21 program for good, positive classroom behavior.  On those days be looking for their Star Student card to come home!  These cards do not need to be returned to school.
The following are important numbers/websites:


Carver School 552-4500

Tracy Potts email: tpotts@dbqschools.org

Classroom phone: 552-4548


Class website: potts3class.weebly.com

Carver web page: carver.dubuque.k12.ia.us

Please call, send a note, or email me with any questions, concerns, or other information that will help me in working with your child.
I look forward to working with you this year.  I am excited about the new school year.  Some upcoming dates in August and the first week of September to remember:

* 8/22 One hour late start (9:40)


* 8/29 One hour late start (9:40)

* 9/1 No School - Labor Day

* 9/5 Carver Spirit Day

         One hour late start (9:40)
Thank you for supporting our classroom.  Have a great week!
